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17th February 2021 
 

Dear Nursery Parents/Carers, 
 
Following my whole school Phase 1 return letter, I would like to outline some further details which are 
pertinent to our Nursery families only. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
SJMcKenzie 

 
Ms Suz McKenzie 
Abernethy Primary & Nursery Headteacher 
 

******** 

 
 

Drop off and pick up groups 

 

• Mrs Roe shall advise you of your childs drop off and pick up group.  

• Please can I ask all parents to keep to these times and to remain as prompt as possible. We found last term, 

as we transferred to our new 1140 hour routine, families were often picking up after 3pm. Please note some 

staff members now finish at this time and so it is imperative that all pupils are collected by the end of the 

Nursery day, which is at 3pm. 

• We have worked hard to keep siblings of pupils in the main school, together in one group. If this applies to 

you, can I please ask that you drop your Primary pupils off FIRST and then follow on to the Nursery. 

 

 

New Pupils 

 

We are so looking forward to welcoming our new pupils into our Abernethy Nursery family.  

To help this transition we would like to offer you to attend a welcome drop off in our Nursery garden and a 

phased entry to the Nursery week. Families do not have to take this up, but we feel it is important to offer this 

as part of our welcome and settling in package.  

If this applies to your family, please can you copy, paste, complete and return the following information via 

email. We shall then invite you to attend an allocated welcome slot.  
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Please note, social distancing must remain at all times during the visit to the Nursery garden. To ensure the 

safety of all, one adult only is permitted to accompany each child within the garden. 

 

 

Copy, paste, complete and return: 

 

 

 

Nursery Welcome to our New Pupils 
 
Nursery welcome drop off in our Nursery Garden – wk beginning Monday 22nd February. 
 
Childs Name: _________________________________ 
 
I would like to attend a Nursery welcome drop off in the Nursery Garden on my childs first day of Nursery, 
within the wk beg Monday 22nd February     Yes/No 
 
I understand that if my child feels comfortable following this, they are welcome to come into Nursery and stay 
for either the rest of the morning or indeed the whole day.  Yes/No 
 
I would like my child to take advantage of attending a phased week during their first week in Nursery – 
Yes/No 
 
I would like my child to attend mornings only during their first week until their 1pm pick up. Yes/No 
 
I am happy for my child to attend full days from wk beginning Monday 22nd February.  Yes/No 
 
Parent Signature: ________________________________ 


